
                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

           

           

           

           

         

Teamwork – Growth – Commitment - Respect 

Year 6 Transition Weekly Update – July 23rd 2021 

Mr Chambers and the Year 7 Tutor Team message: 
 “After the disappointment of England’s loss in the Final, I have 
finally managed to forget about it, but if you want me to discuss 
the tactics Gareth should have used, I will happily do so! Some 
of you will be meeting new friends and staff in the summer 
school; some will meet those people in September but there is 
one thing we all have in common, that being we cannot wait 
and are super excited to meet everyone whenever it may be. If 
you are a little nervous, then I imagine you are not alone, if you 
are so excited, there will be many fellow students who are 
feeling the same as you. We hope you have the best summer 
possible with all restrictions lifted, be as we have said to all the 
current ELA students, make sure you are SAFE, RESPECTFUL and 
RESPONSIBLE, in whatever you get up to during your well earnt 
summer break.”   
 

Quote of the week:  
  “Take the first step in faith. You don’t have to see the 
whole staircase, just take the first step.” 
  Martin Luther King Jr (Black rights campaigner) 

Summer Challenge:  

Thank you so much for completing and challenging yourself, I hope 

the messages from the staff have helped and you will see some 

familiar faces when you come in to the Academy.  

Your final challenge from me will be easy, no need to send any 

pictures, photos or work in. I would like you to say thank you to your 
parents for looking after you during three lockdowns, home 

schooling most of you during these lockdowns, but most of all for 

being the best friends you can ask for. You can do this by buying 

them a present, getting grandparents to watch you so they can go 
out, or arrange a film night in for all the family. Anything that will 

show the appreciation they deserve. You can then tell your tutor all 

about this, when you come in to the academy.    
 
#Year6TransitionCompetitions 


